
Franklin Academy
Week of: 2/3-2/7

Note from the Director!
Hello Franklin Families-

We had a wonderful week of learning and  

exploring!

Thank you to all that attended the Heart Hop 

this week.

For Valentines celebrations each class will 

have an in class card exchange and enjoy an 

ice cream sundae treat. Each teacher will be 

sending home a class list, please feel free to 

send in Valentine's day cards for your 

student’s class. 

This year we ask that no food items are sent 

with cards as we have students with food 

allergies.

Classroom Corner

Fireflies- Next week the class will explore the colors, 

red, pink and purple and all things Valentines.

Bees- Next week the Bee class will learn about 

Valentine’s day.

Caterpillars- This week Caterpillars worked on 
letter recognition and letter sounds. Next 
week the class will learn about dental health.

Butterfly- The Butterfly worked hard this 
week exploring kindness. Next week they 
begin learning about Dental health.

Ladybug-This week the class explored 
kindness. Next week the class will continue  
learning about ways to be kind to one another.

SAVE THE DATE!!!!

SAVE THE DATE

SAVE THE DATE!

2/13- Vision screenings  

for  all 4 year olds

2/14- 2/18- Winter Break

2/19- Class resumes

2/20- Picture Day

2/25- Lunch orders due

3/19-VIP Breakfast (900-

9:30 Info to come)

3/20 – Conferences  

NO SCHOOL

Save the Date!

Important Information

School Start Time-
School begins at 9:00 am. Classes 

and morning routines at 9:10. It is 

imperative that students are in 

class and ready to learn. If there is 

a time conflict please inform your 

students teacher.

Pre-registration

Please be on the look out for 

information regarding the 

2020/2021 school year in your 

students cubby beginning February 

26th.

If you have  questions please stop 

by the office.          


